

The Kindharts

Field Director for Mexico and Central America Administrator for MWBM Interim Director for MGPI

March/April 2024

Dear Pastor and praying friends,

Romans 5:5, "And hope maketh not ashamed; because the love of God is shed abroad in our hearts by the Holy Ghost which is given unto us."

I'm happy to say that this year continues to be a busy time. Thank the Lord for open doors and also seeing some open dates ahead if anyone would like us to come by your church. It would be an honor.

In our last letter I mentioned that I had rotor cuff surgery. Thank you for your prayers. I have made a lot of good progress but am having a problem we are trying to work through with therapy.

We can never thank you enough for all your prayers and support for our family and ministry. We are so grateful for the love you have shown us over the many years. Thank you for standing with us to carry the Gospel to lost souls.

Printshop News

In our last letter, I mentioned we had 300,000 Gospel tracts going to Mexico, and praise the Lord they have been shipped out. The other missionary

wanted a half million to take to Africa. They are boxed, and he is coming to pick them up tomorrow! We must pray as these tracts go out to lost



souls. How many could accept Christ as they read all these Gospel tracts? Literally thousands!

Travel Times

In March, I was blessed to make a trip to Mexico and took Pastor David Bentley and his wife with us. They were missionaries in Mexico several years ago, and the people there were so glad to see them



Anniversary Service

again. We got to see the Jon Allinson family who are missionaries with MWBM working in Mexico City.

We had some wonderful meetings while we were there. We also celebrated an Anniversary service with the church in Atlacomulco, and they fed around 400 people. What a crowd and what an opportunity to preach the Gospel!

In April, I was blessed to fly out to Seattle and preach a bilingual mission conference with our dear friend, Pastor Jorge Vargas. This was our second year to go there with them, and once again the Lord blessed. Besides the blessing in their mission program, a young man from El Salvador accepted Christ as his Saviour.



We always want to thank you so very much for all you do to help us in our ministry. You make it possible for us to do what God has called us to do.

Gred A. Kundhart

Fred & Sherry Kindhart cell 864-915-8281

